
NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that Wheat Belt Public Power District is accepting 

proposals for engineering services to perform a post-storm damage 

assessment. This assessment shall identify NESC safety violations or 

concerns and identify structural damage to the electrical plant as a result of 

the April 6th and 7th snow/windstorm. 

A copy of the request for proposal may be picked up at the Wheat Belt 

Public Power District office located at 11306 Rd. 32, Sidney, NE 69162. 

Proposals are to be received by May 22nd at 4:00 p.m.  

 

 


